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General Comment
We've been down this road before, Idaho will not accept radioactive waste, don't even try it. We are not the 
dumping ground for America's poor policy decisions. We've had contamination from leaking, nuclear waste 
above the Snake River Acquifer before and the feds still have yet to fully clean up this horrendous situation, 
all due to the risk to exposure. The Snake river Acquifer provides necessary drinking water for hundreds of 
thousands of residents including the largest population in Idaho, Ada County. 
Now, the administration who is screwing up every other aspect of our every day life wants to dump nuclear 
waste in Idaho once again?

No, I flatly reject this proposal and find it beyond reprehensible that during a gloabl pandemic, we would be 
taking such foolhardy, dangerous, and potentially fatal steps and with so little oversight, public awareness and 
comment, and even logical decision making.
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